
 

 

Wrenbury Primary School are proud to be taking part in this year’s 

Children in Need. Every child needs a superhero, especially at times 

when they are in need, therefore this year we would like our school 

to be full of superheroes. These superheroes could be traditional 

ones such as Batman, Spiderman or Batgirl. You may have a different 

superhero, your superhero may be your dad, grandparents, a close 

friend, a character from a television programme. 

A superhero is someone that is special to you! 

When: Friday 17th November 2017 

Where: Wrenbury Primary School 

What is happening during the day to raise money for Children in 

Need: 

 Come to school dressed as your superhero for £1  

 There will also be a cake sale at break time, where all the 

money raised will go towards Children in Need, cakes will 

be sold for 50p each 

If you are able to contribute any cakes for the cake sale that would be 

very much appreciated, please bring them into school on the morning 

of Friday 17th November! 

We would like to thank you in advance for any contributions you can 

make! 


